Rules and Restrictions for Visitors after Museum Reopening

Please follow these guidelines to keep yourself and other visitors safe.

® Updated hours
10:00-12:00 (Admission until 11:30)
13:00-15:00 (Admission until 14:30)
* Please leave the museum between 12:00 and 13:00 for disinfection.
* There will be no charge for re-entering the museum on the day.

(It is free for Ritsumeikan students and staffs anytime.)

® Maximum number of Visitors per exhibition room
The basement exhibition room 30
The second-floor exhibition room 10
Nakano Memorial Hall (Special Exhibitions) 20
Media Library 5

* Visitors exceeding the number may be asked to wait in the lobby.

® Updated visitor rules
<Before your visit>
1) Please bring a mask.
2) Do not enter the museum when you have any of the following conditions.
a. Fever (37.5 °C or more), colds, or other symptoms of illness.
b. Within 2 weeks having had concentrated contact with a person who has been positive
for a new coronavirus infection.
c. Within 2 weeks a person who have visited a country or region that requires entry
restriction or post-arrival observation by the government.
d. Within 2 weeks a person who have had intensive contact with a resident of the same
country or region
<At the museum>
1) Fill out your name, contact information, and the date and time of your visit at the entrance.
The collected personal information will be used only to prevent the spread of the new
coronavirus.
2) Disinfect your hands with alcohol spray or wash them with soap and water.

3) Wear a mask.



4) Keep 2 meters distance (or at least 1 meter) between yourself and visitors.
5) Keep conversation to a minimum when you go inside the exhibition galleries.
6) Do not touch the exhibited objects, cases, fixtures and walls.

7) Please follow the marked route.

8) Follow the staff's instructions

® Updated museum protocols

» Alcohol spray will be made available in all exhibition galleries.

+ Museum staff may measure your body temperature screenings and health checks.
- Museum staff wear masks and face guards (and, in some cases, latex gloves).

- To prevent virus spread, acrylic boards have been installed in the customer service areas.



